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RE: ACCESS –  

GULAGA NATIONAL PARK &  

MIMOSA ROCKS NATIONAL PARK  
DROMEDARY TRAIL - GULAGA NATIONAL PARK – CLOSED 

ARAGUNNU – NORTH CAMP– MIMOSA ROCKS NATIONAL PARK – 
CLOSED 

ROAD WORKS - MIMOSA ROCKS NATIONAL PARK 

 
Due recent days of heavy rainfall and high wind in the Tilba area we are 
advising the public that the Dromedary Trail leading into Gulaga National Park 
is closed until further notice. 
 
The trail surfaces are expected to be wet and slippery and there may be a 
significant amount of timber down across the trail. 
 
Visitors or locals to the area should not attempt to access Gulaga National 
Park by 4wd via the Dromedary Trail as it maybe impassable in parts and very 
susceptible damage from vehicles at this time. 
 
The heavy rain and strong winds have caused damage to campground 
facilities at Aragunnu in Mimosa Rocks National Park and for this reason part 
of the campground will be closed until further notice. 
 
Road works continue on all public access roads in Mimosa Rocks National 
Parks until Christmas. Local closures to these roads will occur intermittently 
during works. 

 
For further information regarding this bulletin or information on 
other areas in Far South Coast Region, please contact the NPWS 
Narooma office on 02 4476 0800. 


